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Client of the month nominations in March  

Peter was highly recommended for turning a corner; keeping his flat 

clean and tidy, taking pride in himself, his personal hygiene, washing 

his clothes, taking his medication and smoking less. 

A person was highly recommended for being successful in gaining vol-

untary work at Woodside Animal Sanctuary. 

A person was highly recommended for engaging in a room assist with staff and also going 

out of their comfort zone and going for a walk. 

Luke was highly recommended for overcoming his anxiety when talking to people on the 

phone and making healthier life choices with support from staff. 

 A person was highly recommended for keeping on top of their personal hygiene and tak-

ing pride in their appearance.  
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Well done Colebrook SW who won the SERVICE USER IN-
VOLVEMENT AWARD at the Plymouth City Council Excellence 
in Care Awards. 

More than 40 of Plymouth’s most 

dedicated and enthusiastic adult 

social care workers and teams 

were celebrated at an awards 

ceremony on Saturday 23 

March. 

People across Plymouth were 

invited to nominate a member or staff or team in categories such 

as Care Worker of the Year, Excellence in Dementia Care and 

Care Home Activity Coordinator of the Year. More than 300 nomi-

nations were received and reviewed by an independent panel of 

judges who chose the winners. 

To read more go to https://www.plymouth.gov.uk/plymouths-best-

care-workers-celebrated-awards  
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We thought you might like to know a little  bit more about our YVfQ group members 

Darren Harvey 

Trevor 

Learning Disability Week in 2024 is from Monday 17 to Sunday 23 June. 

This year's theme is "Do you see me?" it is about being seen, heard and valued. 

We are hoping we may be able to collect some of your stories on video, pictures or words. We will 
keep you updated on our plans 

Hi my name is Miles 

and I have been living at 

Belgrave for 4 years. I 

enjoy photography par-

ticularly natural land-

scapes. I am also into 

music particularly punk 

and classic rock and I 

enjoy playing guitar.  
Miles 
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